
Town of Rushford 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

Tuesday, October 3, 2023 

 

 

Notice that there may be a possible quorum present of Town of Rushford 

Board Members during a meeting pertaining ambulance service at the Omro 

Fire Department at 6:00 on Tuesday, October 3, 2023 

 

No formal action of the Town Board will be occurring during this time.   

 

 

     Peggy Hendricks 

     Town Clerk 

     Posted October 1, 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


